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Hello fellow parents and carers! You may be aware that on 6th July 2021 we had the first AGM for the STM 

PTFA. At this AGM a committee membership was established. We are excited about planning some events 

and raising money for STM in 2021/22 and we would like to introduce ourselves to you so here goes… 

PTFA Chair – Michelle Robson: Hello! I’m Michelle and I’m really excited to be a 

part of our new PTFA. I’m looking forward to creating some fun memories for all the 

pupils (and maybe a few for the parents and staff too!) as well as providing 

resources for all to use. I have two children at St Thomas More, going up to year 3 

and year 1 in September. You’ll mostly find me on my allotment and drinking coffee 

and I love talking so come say hi if you see me on the playground!  

 PTFA Vice Chair – Hannah Leech: Hello! I’m Hannah, mum to 2 boys at STM: one 

starting year 1 in September and the other in FS1.  I’m really pleased to be a 

member of the PTFA committee and looking forward to working with other parents 

and the staff to enrich the experience for our children during their time at St Thomas 

More. I love meeting new people and putting ideas into action so if you have any 

thoughts or suggestions come and say hello and share them with me. 

 PTFA Treasurer – Michael Harrop: Hi, my name is Michael. I am dad to two boys. 

One who is at St Thomas More and is moving up to year 1 in September. My other 

boy is only one year old, so is at nursery, and will hopefully be coming to St Thomas 

More in a couple of years. When I was younger I went to St Thomas More and had a 

great time and have lots of great memories from my time there. I joined the PTFA 

committee to help ensure that all the children at St Thomas More have the best 

possible time while they are there and create some great memories for themselves, 

their families and their friends. Come say hello! 

 PTFA Ordinary Committee Member – Marian Quinn: Hi! My name is Marian. I am 

mum to two boys. My eldest moves up to FS2 in September 2021 and my youngest 

will start in FS1 in 2022. I am very excited that the STM PTFA is getting back up and 

running after such a strange 18 months. I am hoping it help us STM newbies get to 

know the other parents, children and STM staff a bit better. I will not be the loudest 

person at pick-up, but I am very happy to chat to anyone so please do say hello and 

come to me with any thoughts or suggestions or offers of help! 

 
GET INVOLVED! Remember everyone in the school community is automatically part of the PTFA. 

We welcome your support and input at any level so please do get in contact! We can use any skills you 
have! Our next general meeting is Tuesday 14.09.2021 8pm (online). Please do join us! Our first event 
we hope will be a school disco in September 2021 so watch this space!  

CONTACT US! In person, by email: stmhullptfa@gmail.com, by phone Michelle: 07912882489 (text 

only), and please like and follow the PTFA on STMHULLPTFA 
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